April 17, 2018

Council Member Ann Kitchen
City of Austin

301 W 2™ Street

Austin, Texas 78701

Dear Council Member Kitchen,

| am writing you regarding the street name change to honor my mother, Azie Taylor Morton.
Thank you for your interest in my mother and your interest in naming a street after her. After talking it
over with my sister, we would be honored to have this happen. Please keep in contact and let me know
if there is anything else we can do to assist.

Thank you.

Virgie B. Morton






